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Get ready for the Andover Glen 
Summer Picnic on Saturday, 
August 27th 
By Debra Jones 

 
Andover Glen 
Summer Hawaiian 
Picnic in the park by 
the Gazebo.  The 
food, fun and 
festivities will begin 
at 3:00 p.m., and end 
when the last person 
leaves the park.   The 
Association will be providing a great Hawaiian 
BBQ and Fried Chicken along with (non-
alcoholic) drinks and paper goods.  
 
 We would like the homeowners with odd 
house numbers to bring your favorite salad 
and the homeowners with even house numbers 
to bring your favorite dessert.  We are unable 
to offer alcoholic beverages, but you are 
allowed to bring your favorite alcoholic drink.  
 
 If you have a favorite Hawaiian drink, enter 
the “Best Darn Drink Contest.”  The “Best 
Darn Drink Contest” is usually offered at the 
Andover Glen Holiday Party, but by popular 
demand we are going to also have it at the 
Picnic.  To enter the drink contest, you bring 
enough of your “Best Darn Hawaiian Drink” 
to share with the Judges and let the fun begin!  
 
So grab your lawn chairs, umbrellas, sunscreen, 
tennis racket and plan on spending a fun filled 
afternoon for the whole family. 
If it just happens to “rain” on our picnic, we 
will have the picnic on Saturday, September 

10th, same time – same place.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, contact Debra at 
debsew79@msn.com. 
 
What: AG Summer Picnic 
When: 3 p.m., Sat. August 27th 
Where: Andover Glen Park 
Who: You! 
Why: Good food and fun! 
 
ALHOA!  Wahines and Kanes 
By M. L. Hanson 
 

In line with the 
theme for this 
year’s Andover 
Glen annual 
picnic, the Adult 
Beverage 
Contest will 

focus on Hawaiian or Polynesian styles of 
drink. Think Mai Tai, Chi Chi, Blue 
Hawaiian…anything tropical!  This is your 
chance to break the winning streak of the 
reigning Cocktail Queen (her initials are CW 
and she lives on So. Dillon Street) and show off 
your creative mixology skills.  Join us at the 
Tiki Bar around 4:00 on 8/28.  We’ll provide 
the little umbrellas and leis.  Extra points if you 
wear a Hawaiian Shirt or sarong.  
 
We need several judges so if you want to 
volunteer let me know, I will supply the 
judging forms.  It would also be great to know 
who will be participating as a contestant so I 
will have enough prizes, you can bet they will 
be truly special. 
Give me a ring at 303-627-4044 or drop me an 
email at mlhanson-consultant@comcast.net 

mailto:debsew79@msn.com
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The Covenant & By Law 
Restatements Update  

Back to School, Back to Safety  
By Randy Simpson 
 By Randy Simpson 
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Just a friendly 
reminder that 
school starts up on 
August 22nd, so 
there will be more 
kids of all ages out 
there on our 
streets—especially 
in the mornings and 
afternoons.  They 
might not always be 

watching for drivers or aware of traffic, so let’s 
watch out for them and use extra caution when 
driving through the neighborhood! 

As you are probably 
aware, both the 
Covenant and By-Law 
restatements were 
approved and passed by 
AG Homeowners in 
June, and are available 
on line. We are awaiting 
final filling with Arapahoe County of our 
restated Covenants before removing our old 
copies from the website.  Until we get word 
from our attorney to do so, both the old and 
restated covenants will be posted. ~  
  
New Tennis Court Key, Anyone?  

Some New Lighting for 
Sagebrush Park  

By Pete O’Meara 
 

Seems that all things 
get old, (you know 
exactly what I’m 
talking about) and 
well, the lock to our 
Andover Glen Tennis 
Court is no different.  

By Randy Simpson 
 

Earlier this summer a 
new lock was put on the Tennis Court and so 
your old key will no longer work.  To get a new 
one, please bring your old one (if you still have 
it) to me, and I’ll issue your household a new 
one.  You can call me, Pete O’Meara at 303-
680-1690 to arrange to pick-up your new key. 
Please note: there is one new key per household 
being issued, and if you lose it, it will cost you 
$5 to replace it. ~ 

 
 
A big kudos goes out to our Neighborhood 
Watch Coordinator, Derrick Laughlin who took 
on the difficult task of working with neighbors 
and the city of Aurora to get a new light for 
Sagebrush Park.  Derrick had to go door-to-
door with a petition and get enough of the 
neighbors who live on the boundary of the park 
in both Andover Glen and Woodgate to sign in 
favor.  Not an easy task!  But he was successful 
and we should have a new light in the near 
future.  Thanks for your hard work Derrick! ~ 

 
 
 

Call 303-627-3100 to report 
suspicious activity (APD 

Dispatch) 
City of Aurora Code Enforcement 303-

739-7280  www.aurorapolice.com   

http://www.aurorapolice.com/


Reminder: The next Monthly Andover Glen 
Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
August 17, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at Shalom 
Park.  All AG residents are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. 
   

Neighbor to Neighbor 
Services and stuff for sale, cheap! 

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 
11th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also 
do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, 
watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon 
Guerra, 303-766-0464. 
For Sale:  Foosball Table (barely used) $80, 
Pool Table (like new) $650, Oscillating Fan 
$10, Exercise Machine $120.  Call Linda, 303-
248-6213 

 
Editors Note: Items for the Neighbor to 
Neighbor section should be sent to Randy 
Simpson at rgatess@yahoo.com. 
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WE NEED YOU! 
  
Your Andover Glen Board 
currently is looking for several 
neighbors to serve on your 
Andover Glen Board beginning in 

September.  Please contact any board member 
if you’re interested.  Remember, volunteering 
is the best way to give back to your 
neighborhood! 

 
 

Andover Glen Homeowner’s 
Association Board Members 

Randy Simpson, President   693-0546 
Nannette Almon, Vice President    7-479-8072 
Anne Stellmon, Secretary   699-8567  
Dick Moore, Treasurer   400-8987 
Carl Miller, Welcoming               693-1899 
Debra Jones, Social             690-9459 
Derrick Laughlin, N. Watch       720-379-4616 
Dave Estes, Architectural    766-9166 
Pete O’Meara    680-1690 

mailto:rgatess@yahoo.com
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